
Neuadd Glannau Ffraw / Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 9th October 7pm (meeting 19/10) 

 

Present: Mr M Mahon (Chair), Mrs G Mahon (Treasurer), Mrs E Todd (Secretary), Mr T Graham (Vice 

Chair), Mrs AM Owen, Mrs G Stallwood, Mrs H Williams, Mrs S Goodgroves 

Apologies: Mrs E Williams 

Absent: None 

Minutes of Previous Meeting Approved 

1. Matters Arising: 

 1. Chase up toilet sign - continuing. Action 1. MM 

 2. Artisan Market to be chased up January. Action 2. GM 

 3. Licence for films to be queried for next meeting. Action 3. GM 

 4. Charities Commission form filled in and sent off. 

 5. Boiler serviced, but urinals flush still not working. 

 6. Person at line dancing spoken to re having bowls in the hall. 

 7. Hall prices increased from £7.50 per hour to £8.00 per hour. Most people have been 

informed. 

 8. Lottery licence not required at present. 

 9. Macmillan coffee morning taken place and raised £253. 

 10. Christine Reilly to man book stall at craft fair to raise money for her China trip. 

 11. Craft Market pretty much fully booked. 

 12. Guitar lessons booked for 18th October. 

 13. Tea Dance – Glenys to report back in February. 

 14. Microsoft Office bought by hall. 

2.Chairperson’s Report: 

Thanks to Elaine and Sue for their work for recent events. 

Comic relief grant in the process of being applied for. 

Music License to be renewed. 

2.Vice Chairperson’s Report 

Nothing to report 

3.Main Projects: 

Painting finished inside and out. 

Boiler serviced. 

To be done: 

Urinal flush sensor, shower, cleaner sink, radiator, toilet seat, toilet door. 



Electrician to sort light above door. 

Plumber to sort boiler timer if necessary, Mike to test beforehand to see if working. 

Signpost has arrived, Huw booked 17/10 to erect. 

Step work to be carried out when monies in from Bodorgan. 

Shelving in kitchen to be put in. 

A to do list to be sorted for general jobs. 

4.Treasurer’s Report: 

Painters paid, and repairs completed and paid. 

£700 has come in from Council regarding Min y Mor usage of the Hall. 

Tim Dodd says funds are available, but as yet the £6,000 is not forthcoming. 

5.Secretary’s Report:    

Nothing to report 

7. Reports Regarding Regular Users: 

No issues 

8.Publicity & Future Events: 

Thanks to Hilary and Terry for printing the Grapevine. 

Thanks to Colin for posters. 

Welsh classes down, but may restart January if enough students. 

Children’s party booked for February 

Regular classes for dogs down until after Christmas 

Still looking for Tai Chi tutors 

Guitar evening to go ahead 

9. Any Other Business:   

None 

Date of Next Meeting          Wednesday 13th November 7.00pm 

 

 

 

 


